
PES ART MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Hi Parents! 

Remember to send your child in play clothes on their art day! With the 

use of paint and other materials it is best to be properly dressed for the 

potential mess.  

Welcome back to school as we start our 2021/2022 school-

year. So far it has been busy and a blast! 

We have completed our Dot Day projects and printmaking 

projects in all of our grades. A few things we are working on in 

the upcoming month are: 

Kindergarten is working hard on their collage flag artwork. This 

project incorporates fine motor skills of tearing paper in equal 

sizes as well as creating a pattern based on the American flag 

stripes.  

First and Second grade are creating beautiful tie-dye inspired 

paper to be the base of our starlit pumpkin patch artwork. Stay 

tuned as we update on this beautiful mixed media project. 

 

Third, Fourth, and Fifth grade are creating Yayoi Kusama in-

spired contrasting color pumpkins. Students have been asked 

to select a brightly colored paper and design a dotted pump-

kin based on the artist’s work.  

 

Thanks and check back in next month for more updates! 


